
 

Hy-Vee, Inc. 
5820 Westown Parkway, West Des Moines, Iowa  50266 

Phone:  (515) 267-2800 

 

 

 

September 23, 2019 
 
Re: REQUEST FOR WAIVERS 
 
Please see the following request for waiver:  
 

1. UDO 18.15.040 (D) Building Design Category D - Transparent glass on Primary facades – 
20% min 
 
Request: Allow use of spandrel glass in lieu of transparent glass on North and East 
Elevations, and glass less than 20% minimum required. Due to the type of use proposed 
(cold storage), the building operationally cannot have transparent glass on any wall other 
than the main entry door. Spandrel glass will be used to meet the intended exterior 
appearance. Additionally, the size building makes it challenging to reach 20% glass. 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach me at the contact information below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Bree Cooper, PE 
Director, Real Estate 
Hy-Vee, Inc. 
bcooper@Hy-vee.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


